
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Rosie Truelove, Director 

Neighborhood Housing and Community Development Department 
 
DATE:  December 18, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Update on Resolution No. 20180628-063 relating to updates to the Tenant Notification 

and Relocation Assistance Ordinance 
 
 
Neighborhood Housing and Community Development is extending the deadline to respond to Resolution 
No. 20180628-063, relating to notification and relocation assistance for tenants, to February 28, 2019. 
This extension is needed to allow for continued discussion and deliberation of code amendment options 
in light of recent stakeholder input. 
 
Should you have questions, please contact me at (512) 974-3064 or rosie.truelove@austintexas.gov; Gina 
Copic, Real Estate Development Manager, at (512) 974-3180 or regina.copic@austintexas.gov; or Lauren 
Avioli at (512)-974-3141 or lauren.avioli@austintexas.gov.  
 
 
cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager  

Joe Pantalion, Interim Assistant City Manager 

 
The City of  Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act. 

Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request. 
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